

Millers Point Community Resident Action Group

MINUTES

DATE

Tuesday 13th April, 2021
6.30pm
Abraham Mott Hall

COMMITTEE

President	Bernard Kelly
Vice President	Yasmina Bonnet
Treasurer	Jim Warren
Secretary	Candice Murphy
Public Officer	John Dunn
Committee	Margaret Wright John McInerney David Wilson

APOLOGIES

Yasmina Bonnet, Alex Grenwich

ATTENDEES

Visitors

NSW POLICE

Acting Deputy Superintendent Paul Dunstan
Leading Constable Darren Struthers (Licensing)
Leading Constable Brad Groves (Traffic)
Darren Tan
Damian Minton
Anne Diwell
Linda Scott

Residents

Bernard Kelly, Candice Murphy, Bret Cade, Margaret Bishop, John Dunn, Annie Crabb, Alexander Weissman, Cormac Champion, Robert Hansen, Jim Warren, Jan Powell, Michael Leahy, Graham Johnston, Sarah Davis, Maria, John McInerney, Jan Robinson, David Wilson, Tracy Emery, David Wilson, Anita Meshram, Rod Pomroy, Margaret Wright, Nick Wolff, Caroline Pidcock, Justin Moffatt, Peter Knight, Isabel Silva
Zoom: Jo Marchese, Martin Crabb, Flynn, Maria, Neil Glaser, Katie Champion,

Millers Point Community Resident Action Group

AGENDA ITEMS	
Meeting Opening Bernard Kelly	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Acknowledgement of Country
Confirmation of previous minutes	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Confirmed John McInerney • Seconded Bernard Kelly
Barangaroo South Darren Tan	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Building is running on a 7 day cycle and is on schedule. • Hickson Park public space is closed at present for grass regeneration • The foreshore walkway will be open at the end of April
NSW POLICE Acting Superintendent Paul Dunstan	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Gave an overview of the changing policing matters as we emerge from Covid lockdowns and a return to “normal” • Police will be formulating a traffic plan to deal with the flow from Barangaroo Described as a fully functioning entertainment hub • Regarding street hooning -the police are aware of issues • George St closure very problematic for policing particularly crowd control from Argyle Tavern late at night.
Traffic Councillor Linda Scott	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Short term leasing – council wants to retain control but this is due to be reviewed by State Government in October. Whichever way, owners of AirBnB will have to be registered • Will follow up on George St closure • Crown Lands strategy is still open for public comment • Regarding community centre- will try to reinstate activities
Community Centre	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • The Community Space behind the Abe Mott Hall will be first to go to tender.It will be a 5-10 year lease ideally a cultural or performing arts business. • Abe Mott Hall to be managed by council and available for public hire • Harry Jensen will be outsourced. Details sketchy at this stage.
Kent St Cycleway Diversion Bernard Kelly	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Lendlease to build cycleway using existing location and including the grass verge
Dawes Point Ta-Ra Park CMP John Dunn	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Place Management is currently in control of the park and has is designated as a major event site. • Community response is primarily for a passive recreation area that respects the history and the culture of the park. It is hoped that the revised CMP will incorporate community feedback.

Millers Point Community Resident Action Group

Heritage Council Consultation	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Heritage Council has a new head and is reviewing current structures. • MP CRAG to canvass community for ideas. Questionnaire to be compiled by Annie Crabb and Kate Cade.
--	--

Barangaroo Central	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • No update – Consultation with Planning has not happened as yet
SubCommittees	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Treasurers Report Member's funds at the end of February represented by cash at bank were \$3400.97. There was no income or expenditure for the month. Income for the financial year to date is \$4,661.27 and expenditure totals \$4,755.90.. • Greening Group BK to meet with Sarah and report back
Amendments to Minutes	Send amendments to: Candice Murphy Candicemurphy02@outlook.com
Items for next meeting's Agenda	Send agenda items to Bernard Kelly bkelly@bkp.com.au
Meeting Closed Next Meeting	8:15pm 6:30pm , 11 th May 2021. Abraham Mott Hall